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Library Outreach Vehicle

KMP Graphics is completing 
the graphics wrap on the van.

A ribbon cutting will be 
scheduled with the Burleson 
Chamber of Commerce once 
the van is on site.

The Reading Rover will 
transport equipment for library 
outreach and programs in the 
community. 



Meeting/Conference 
Room Furniture
New furniture for the library’s 
meeting room and conference 
room has been ordered. 

We expect the new furniture to be 
delivered in April.



Questions/Comments
Sara Miller

Deputy Director-Library

smiller@burlesontx.com

817-426-9203
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